
Project Update: October 2021 
 
Due to the coronavirus crisis, we were not able to organise the planned photo exhibition 
on saline true bugs in the timeframe of our last project, thus this activity was done 
recently. On the 6th October 2021, we managed to organise this small event at the 
Department of Biology and Ecology, at the University of Novi Sad, in collaboration with 
the Scientific Research Society of Biology and Ecology Students “Josif Pančić” from Novi 
Sad. An oral presentation of our results was also held, so students and colleagues had an 
opportunity to hear about our activities on the Rufford projects. We talked about our 
experiences in the field and the scientific work we have done in the past 6 years. We 
presented the methods we used, implemented experimental designs and applied data 
analyses. Also, one of the goals of the lecture was to present various ways how to 
communicate research achievements to the scientific community, aiming to educate 
students in this field and helping them in their future scientific engagement. 
 

 



 


